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MARCH5, 2024

6:15PM

TheCityCounciloftheCityofPiedmontmetinregularsessionatthetimeandonthedateabove.   
PresentwereMayorBaker, CouncilMembers RichardWilliams, JubalFeazell, GregSouth, DavidIvey,  
andTerryKiser.   

Following theinvocation andthepledgeofallegiance givenbyMayorBaker, theminuteswere
presented forconsideration.  TerryKisermadethemotion thattheminutesbeapprovedaspresented.   
JubalFeazellseconded themotionandtheminuteswereapproved.    

Thebillstotaling $145,210.75werethenpresented forconsideration forpayment.  RichardWilliams
madethemotion thatthebillsbeapproved aspresented.  DavidIveyseconded themotionandthebills
wereapproved forpayment.   

Employee vacancypositionswerethenextitemontheagenda. ThePoliceChiefhadtworequests for
theCouncil.  ThefirstwastofillapositionthatwasbeingvacatedbyMatthewKines.  Heisadispatcher
forthePoliceDepartment.  TerryKisermadethemotiontopostthepositionfordispatcher.  Richard
Williamsseconded themotionandmotioncarried.  Thesecondrequestwastosearchforafillin
dispatcher fromotherlocalagencies tofillthedispatchpositonwhilethecurrentdispatcher ison
maternity leave.  GregSouthmadethemotiontousefillinpersonnel fromotherlocalagencies.  Jubal
Feazellseconded themotionandthemotioncarried.    

TheAlabamaLeagueofMunicipalities AnnualConvention andVotingdelegatewerenextontheagenda.   
TheMayorlettheCouncilknowthedatesoftheconvention andtoldthemtoseePattibeforetheend
ofthemonthiftheyplannedongoing.  TheMayoralsoaskedtheCouncil ifanyonehadplannedon
goingtotheconvention tolethimknowandtheycouldbethevotingdelegate fortheCity.     

LarryDavisspokeinvisitorcomments.  Headdressed theCouncilaboutaninvoice thathereceivedfor
requesting tore-locateautilitypoleforhisshop. Hedoesnotagreewiththeinvoice.    

InCouncil reports, JohnLawrence wasabsent.  

RichardWilliamshadnoreport.   

JubalFeazellhadnoreport.  

CalebPopewasabsent.  

GregSouthhadnoreport.  

DavidIveyreported thattheCouncilwouldreceiveaworkorderreportmonthly.  

TerryKiserreported thatheplacedaworkordertopatchholesinaccessroadinfrontofBurgerKing.  



ClerkHintontoldtheCouncil thatthe2021knuckleboomhadreturnedtoservice.  Healsotoldthe
Council thathereceived information fromouropioidattorneyandthatweshouldbereceivinganother
checkshortly.            

IntheMayor’scomments hethankedLarryDavisforcomingtothemeeting.  HetoldtheCouncil that
thesewerprojectonNorthFifthAvenuewascomplete.  Hewantedtocongratulate theSpringGarden
GirlsBasketball teamforwinningthe1Astatetitle.  Inclosing, hewantedtowishTerryKiseraHappy
Birthday!  

WithnootherbusinesstocomebeforetheCouncil, TerryKisermadethemotionthatthemeetingbe
adjourned.  JubalFeazellseconded themotionandthemeetingadjournedat6:49pm.  


